
THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
 

IN THE MATTER OF THE JOINT 

APPLICATION OF THE DAYTON POWER 

AND LIGHT COMPANY AND WRIGHT-
PATTERSON AIR FORCE BASE FOR 

APPROVAL OF A UNIQUE ARRANGEMENT. 

 

CASE NO. 14-1217-EL-AEC 

   
ENTRY 

 
Entered in the Journal on September 28, 2017 

 
{¶ 1} Pursuant to R.C. 4905.31 and Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-38-05(A), an electric 

utility may file an application for Commission approval of a unique arrangement with one 

or more of the electric utility’s customers. 

{¶ 2} On August 23, 2017, The Dayton Power and Light Company (DP&L) filed a 

joint application for an extension of a unique arrangement with Wright-Patterson Air Force 

Base (WPAFB), to ensure that economic conditions which encourage job growth and 

retention exist at WPAFB, by providing reliable, safe electric service at a reasonable and 

predictable rate.  The Commission previously approved the original application on October 

22, 2014, which is set to expire on December 31, 2017. 

{¶ 3} The attorney examiner finds that a hearing should be held in order to consider 

the extension of the application for a unique arrangement.  Accordingly, this matter should 

be set for hearing on October 10, 2017, at 10:00 a.m., at the offices of the Commission, 180 

East Broad Street, 11th Floor, Hearing Room 11-D, Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793. 

{¶ 4} It is, therefore, 

{¶ 5} ORDERED, That a hearing in this matter be held in accordance with Paragraph 

(3).  It is, further, 
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{¶ 6} ORDERED, That a copy of this Entry be served upon all parties of record. 

 THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
  
  
 /s/ Anna Sanyal  

 By: Anna Sanyal 
  Attorney Examiner 
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